
               “We are child safe Parish’s”  

       We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung 
People as the Traditional Custodians of the 
land on which we live. We pay our respect 
to their Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Parish office: 13 Duke St Daylesford 

Admin & Safeguarding Officer:                                  

Leonie Keynes 

Office Hours: Wed, Thu, Fri 9am-2pm  

Emails:   

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Emergency contact         

only: Fr Kevin Maloney P: 0419 305 848 

or Ballarat Cathedral P: 5331 2933 

Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

 

Recent Death:  

Ariodante Venneri (father of Maria 

Culvenor Clunes)                              

Josip Hudolin (Daylesford)           

Kenneth John Voigt (Creswick) 

 

 

Anniversaries: Oct 17th—Oct 23rd  

Creswick–  Nicholas Kennedy,        

Jean Hall, Neil Lafranchi,                  

Neil McShane. 

Daylesford–  Dorothy Carbone, 

Monica Bolton, Joan Shanahan, 

Shirley O’Connor, Trish Nield,         

Sadie Scoble, Mary Gervasoni,           

John Parry. 

 

 

 

Daylesford–   

Rose Thannhauser  

Mable McAdle                                              

 Creswick–   

 Mass Attendance for 5th Sunday in October  

Today is the 3rd Sunday of the month, so for those that are  registered for 

the 2nd & 4th Sunday of the month, they will attend the 5th Sunday this 

month, which will be Sunday 31st  October. This is due to the fact that last 

Sunday mass (the 2nd Sunday ) was cancelled. This way everyone gets to 

go to 2 masses this month. 

We are hoping that numbers will increase in November. 

 

Keeping in Touch 

As we are living in a forever changing world at the moment, it is more   

important to keep in touch with mass numbers and attendance. If you 

have an email and would like to go on the weekly updated email notice 

that we send, please email the office daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                      

with your email address.  Or you can go onto the Ballarat Diocese website 

https://www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Otherwise please call the office during office hours. 

Message From Bishop Bird 

Following consultations in recent times, I am pleased to                
announce two parish appointments that will take effect on               

January 10, 2022. 

Fr Justin Driscoll will become Parish Priest of the Creswick, 
Daylesford and Gordon Parishes.  

Fr Justin has served as  Administrator of the Cathedral Parish for 
the past 14 years.  I offer my thanks for his outstanding ministry 
in this role. I pray for blessings upon him as he moves into the 

new role of care for the people of Creswick, Daylesford and  
Gordon.  

Fr Ed Moloney will become Administrator of the Ballarat        
Cathedral Parish. Fr Ed has served on the staff of Corpus Christi 
Seminary in  Melbourne for the past 6 years. I thank Fr Ed for his 
dedication throughout this time in guiding seminarians on their 
journey towards priestly ministry. I pray for blessings upon him 
as he moves back to our Diocese to care for the 
people of the Cathedral Parish.  

God bless you all. Bishop Paul 

Parish Newsletter  

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford           
 

      Mass Time               Parish Office Mobile        Mass Time  

  Creswick Sunday 9am                                 0421 625 582                         Daylesford Sunday10.30am 



All Souls Day, Tuesday November 2nd 2021 Mass: 

Traditionally  Mass is Celebrated at St Francis Xavier’s Church on All Souls Day,        
followed by the Blessing of the cemetery and graves.  There will be a ceremony at 
Eganstown starting at 10.30am on Tuesday November 2nd . The nature of the celebrations will be determined by the 
regulations, which are a little vague at the moment.  We will advise once we know. 

DIOCESAN NEWS  

CatholicCare Victoria - Free Mental Health & Wellbeing Guide: CatholicCare Victoria has been supporting the Ballarat 
community for almost 45 years.  To help in these tough times, we’ve developed a free guide to mental health and     
wellbeing, created by regional Victorians, for regional Victorians.  Download your copy today at https://
www.catholiccarevic.org.au/campaign/13/mental-health-and-wellbeing-guide?
utm_medium=social&utm_source=facebook&utm_campaign=mental-
health&utm_content=ballarat&fbclid=IwAR26onSC87f6p89AM0li_Conf5W_cYPyRTwsDKzWwMk4xREnbkTGzUv07ec 

 
Palms Overseas Ministry:  Since 1961 Palms Australia has quietly prepared and supported humble Catholics like you for 
mission.  It’s our response as church, to calls from Australian and overseas communities, to help bring opportunity to 
the poor.  Sharing your skills with local co-workers helps them to develop their essential community                                 
organisations.   Improving their self-reliance aids sustainable poverty reduction and removes dependence on foreign aid 
and influence.  Your relationships within the local community will transform your heart and soul.  To be prepared for a 
2022 placement go to https://palms.org.au/enquire-now/ by Friday, October 29.  Visit www.palms.org.au , email 
palms@palms.org.au or call Christine, ph. 02 9560 5333. 

Liturgy on the Margins -Australian Diaconal Ministry, Present and Future: Elizabeth Young RSM has launched an 
online community for Catholics in Australia who are drawn to diaconal ministry or who may already be leading liturgy 
on the margins as an ordained or consecrated person, chaplain, pastoral worker or catechist                                         
https://liturgyonthemargins.org/ 

 
To make you smile:  

A Minneapolis couple decided to go to Florida to thaw out during a particularly icy winter. Because of their hectic 
schedules, it was difficult for the couple to coordinate their travel plans. So, the husband left Minnesota and flew to 
Florida on Thursday, while his wife planned to fly down the following day. The husband checked into the hotel. There 
was a computer in his room, so he decided to send an email to his wife. However, he accidentally left out one letter 
of her email address and sent the email without realizing his error.  Meanwhile, somewhere in Houston, a widow had 
just returned home from her husband’s funeral. The widow decided to check her email, expecting condolence            
messages from family and friends. But after reading her very first email, she screamed and fainted. The widow’s son 
rushed into the room, found his mother on the floor, and saw the computer screen which read:   
 My Loving Wife 
 I’ve Just Arrived Today.  I know you’re surprised to hear from me. They have computers here now and you are       
allowed to send emails to your loved ones. Since I’ve just arrived, I thought I would send you an email.    
Everything has been prepared for your arrival tomorrow. Looking forward to seeing you then! Hope your 
journey is as uneventful as mine was. 
 P. S. Sure is hot down here!!! 

COLLECTION REMINDER 

1st Collection is cash ONLY for  Presbytery for the                

sustenance of our Priest with a contribution of 13% to  

provide support for our retired priests & the Diocese. 

2nd Collection is cash and envelopes for the planned giving 

for the administration of the Parish & running costs of the 

Church. 

If you wish to do direct debit please contact the office. 

Roster 24/10/21 Creswick  Daylesford 

Welcomer  Tony & Carol V Brian 

Reader  Kevin S Volunteer 

Commentator  Volunteer N/A 

Special Minister Barb H Volunteer 

Data Projector/Ipad Lois K/Neil D Sandra 

Sacristan  Ann H Kath 

Offertory  Not during Covid Not during Covid 
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